
Saturday August 29 

Woodley Park News 

2735 Connecticut Ave. As previously reported, the owner of this rowhouse wants to tack an 
addition onto the rear of the existing building. A copy of the plans are on the website. The 
owner's architect will be at the September 1 WPCA Executive Committee meeting to discuss the 
project (details below). 

The Swiss Embassy expects to begin the renovation of its office building around September 1. 
During the renovation, which is expected to be completed by April 2022, the Embassy staff will 
be working out of offices at 2201 Wisconsin Ave. If you have any construction-related issues, 
you can raise them with the Embassy's general contractor, Consigli Construction, by email to 
msenula@consigli.com or lmelo@consigli.com with the subject, Embassy of Switzerland – 
Neighbor. 

Calendar 

Tuesday September 1, 7:30. WPCA Executive Committee Meeting. The agenda should be on 
the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome via computer conferencing, just 
click here, or contact me if you want dial-in information. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit https://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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